
Press release of Romania Pavilion 
 
 
World EXPO, an occasion to make Romania known in Japan! 
 
 
19 of September - The World EXPO represents a valuable occasion 
for Romania to get a more visibility in Japan and to enhance the 
person-to-person relations with our Japanese counterparts. One 
example in that sense is the dialogue we tried to have with schools 
from the Aichi prefecture. The last meeting between representatives 
of Romania Pavilion and young students took place the 16 of 
September, at Makinoike school from Nagoya, where 500 children 
had the occasion to watch a lesson about Romania. Also, a donation 
of books about Romania in Japanese has been made and the 
folkloric group “Dubasii din Vadul Izei” held a short performance of 
traditions from the north of the country. It’s the third time when such 
an activity is held by Romania Pavilion, after the visit to Itigi School 
from Toyota city and a school from the Seto area.  
 
Romania’s participation at the World Exposition is coordinated by the 
Romanian Ministry of Foreign Affairs. Since the opening of the World 
EXPO, the Romania Pavilion has been visited by more than 
1.500.000 visitors. 


